
American Legion Auxiliary
Department of California

Poppy Program
August Bulletin 2023

Hello Members

Welcome to the 2023-2024 American Legion Auxiliary year. Department 
President Glenda Schultz’s theme is “California - the Golden State, United As One”.

Getting down to business, please remember to submit your Poppy order by 
October 1st. Please feel free to submit it earlier. October 1st is the deadline. Please also 
remember if your order is not submitted by October 31st, your Unit will be assessed 
$30.00 for 100 poppies. The updated order forms are on the Department website. 
Please send a copy to the Department office and one to me.

The Poppy program will be known as the “Department of Forest Services”. 
Please spread the word to all Poppy Chairman so they can get the forests in their part 
of the state blooming with our beautiful poppies.

More information will be coming out shortly, so please be sure to check the 
website regularly. If you see something I should update, please do not hesitate to let me
know.

Serving our Veterans, United As One~

Robin
Robin Falkenberg

                Department of California
           Poppy Chairman            

poppy@calegionaux.org 


